

Dear Parents/Carers,

I would like to invite to participate in the ISC Parent Survey 2016. The survey is designed to help our school and the wider independent school sector understand parents' decision making process when choosing a school for their son / daughter.

You can access the survey on line using the following link: http://dataportal.isc.co.uk/ParentSurvey/Welcome.aspx?SurveyID=317595.

The survey should take no more than 15 minutes to complete, but it must be completed **at one sitting**. Therefore, it is recommended that you use a reliable internet connection when completing it. You will only need your normal web browser.

If the link above does not seem to work, please paste the following text link into your web browser: dataportal.isc.co.uk/ParentSurvey/Welcome.aspx?SurveyID=317595.

Please only complete one survey for our school. If you have more than one child at our school, please complete the survey for your eldest child. However, if you have children at another independent school, you may receive a separate request to complete the survey, which you may complete for that school, ensuring that you use the link supplied for that school.

Please be assured that all responses are treated in strictest confidence and your answers will only be used to perform aggregate analysis for our school and the sector as a whole.

If you have any problems accessing the survey, please contact the ISC Research Team (research@isc.co.uk).

Regards Mrs J Callaway Headteacher